Land Management Meeting 20th April 2023

Update from Brundall Allotment Association.

Plots.  
One half sized plot and one quarter sized plot have become available.  Claudia has already approached the next person on the waiting list.

Gates/Security

I have to report that the site was broken into again. This took place during the overnight period Tuesday 11th/Wednesday 12th April.   Access seems to have been over the existing five bar gate.  A number of sheds were broken into and there was an attempt to steal a rotavator (abandoned halfway up the site), and another rotavator was stolen. An attempt was made to get into the lean to storing the ride on lawn mower, this failed as it is reinforced from the inside.  We received a visit from a Policeman who went round the site with John McMillan.  Later on, a lady from forensics took samples etc.  A follow up was also received from a policeman (lady) who gave the same security advice we had last year when the site was broken into.  The crime number is 36/26179/23.  The new gates are awaited from the chosen contractor.  Rob Aram is continuing to chase this up.

Social Events

We will be holding a BBQ in May and a plot competition this year.

Youth Shelter

Thank you for the offer of this.  John McMillan and others are continuing to work on the possibility of reutilising the Youth Shelter as secure storage at the allotments. This was discussed at the last meeting.  My colleagues will update you on progress and any costs/figures they have at the meeting.
